
What’s Happening Here?
Add Protected Bike Lane Enhance Pedestrian Safety

North Path of Washington Bridge over the Harlem River 181 St. 
Temporary Path Closure for Safety Improvements

Organize Traffic Flow Expand Bicycle Network

NYC DOT is undertaking the following work to a create a two-way  
protected bike lane on the north side of the bridge. 

•	 Install concrete curb extension to tie in future bike path to McNally Plaza

•	 Upgrade curb ramps at Laurel Hill Terrace entrance to McNally Plaza

Implementation begins April 2024

 Existing: 
 McNally Plaza 

 Proposed: 
 Pulaski Bridge 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT  Bronx Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.748.6680 or the NYC DOT Manhattan Commissioner’s Office  
at 212.839.6210 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot To sign up for NYC DOT updates,  
visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


